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Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission, Clark's Office

N.C, Utilities Commission
I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Net metering provides real benefits to the grid, utility, and other ratepayers. It drives
private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity
while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Net
metering also drives innovation and competition in an otherwise monopolized utility industry,

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Peter Sipp
49 Pennsylvania Ave.
Asheville N.C., NC 28806


